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BACKGROUND
• On May 5, 2020, Council, by resolution, approved PG&E’s 

Electric Vehicle Deployment Commitment to participate 
in the PG&E EV Fleet Program to facilitate construction of 
infrastructure to support battery-electric bus charging for 
the CityBus fleet.

• As part of the CityBus Electrical Vehicle Fleet 
Electrification Project, PG&E requires a temporary 
construction easement and access rights over a portion 
of area in the Municipal Services Center at 55 Stony Point 
Road, Santa Rosa APN 010-320-019 (“Property”) for the 
installation of “to the meter” infrastructure to connect 
the electrical services. 2



RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended by the Transportation and Public Works 
Department and Real Estate Services that Council, by 
resolution: 1) approve a Grant of Temporary Construction 
Easement to Pacific Gas and Electric Company on City 
owned property located at 55 Stony Point Road, Santa Rosa, 
APN 010-320-019 for the development of battery-electric 
bus charging infrastructure in connection with the CityBus 
Electrical Vehicle Fleet Electrification Project; and 2) 
authorize the Director of Transportation and Public Works 
Department to execute the Grant of Temporary 
Construction Easement and any additional and other 
documents necessary to grant the temporary easement and 
access rights.
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QUESTIONS?
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